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President’s Note
Greetings, Tulsa Area Prime Timers!

Welcome to Oklahoma Winter. Be safe. Time to keep warm.

The TAPT events for February we had a great turnout and all were happier for it.. 

TAPT Friday breakfast Thanks Bob for reservation. 7 members put on their bibs.

We had Dine out at White River 5 members present. Had great visit.

Jim got us to the movies to see February 21. 4 members enjoyed a great movie . 

80 for Brady just an enjoyable movie. Four Senior ladies with more than enough energy.

We had lunch bunch on February 17. Went to 8 members had time to visit.

We did have Game Night on February 18 with 5 players. 

An invite to our newer members come out to our events. You will enjoy it.

See you at our next meeting on March 14. The The Equality Center is our meeting place.

Hug a Prime Timer today! 

“Be seriously cheerful and cheerfully serious”  Isaac Watts 
Love, John Madigan 

Time waits for no one.
Treasure every moment you have.
You will treasure it even when you share it with 
someone special.

Gusher

Happy Birthday!
David Dowland  March 12
Norm Gootee     March  3



Want to Make a Difference?
I want give a shout out to Bob Rice for setting up our Friday Breakfasts.
He has called the restaurant to save the big room every month.
So come out and have a meal with us. The best way to start the month is with a Prime Timer.
He will still love on you when you are late. The penalty is you will be ask where have you been.
Three weeks to spring. Let us enjoy it. 
Hug a Prime Timer to day. 
Thanks your editor John M.

TULSA AREA PRIME TIMERS MONTHLY MEETING February 14 2023

The meeting was called to order by President John Madigan at 7:07p.m

The mission statement was read

12 members were present. 

The minutes of the January 2023 meeting were read by the Norman Henley. Warren Duvall 
moved to accept the minutes as read, Bob Rice seconded. Motion passed.

Treasurer report  for January 2023 was read by Bob Glahn. Jim MacCatain moved to accept the 
report as read, Bob Rice seconded. Motion passed.

John Madigan made the activities report for March 2023. Warren Duvall moved to accept the 
report as read, Bob Rice seconded. Motion passed.

Old business: Photo roster was brought to the members present. Editor invited the members 
who had not submitted a photo you can do at any time.

New business: It was reported that Steven Dubois has the website updated. 

Kieth Purtell had a presentation of Google calendar to notify TAPT members of up coming 
events. Members present were asked if the wanted to be on notification list. Thanks Keith for 
new app for Prime Timers to use.

Chuck Cagle brought to the membership present he will have a movie night at his house. The 
date is February 28 2023 at 7pm. RSVP requested.

The birthday boys for this month are: Chuck Cagle, Jim Houk, Jim Young, Micheal Radoff

There was no suggestions or bright ideas. 

Refreshments were provided by Norman Henley.

Bob Glahn to provide refreshments on March 14 .

Warren Duvall moved for adjournment. Second by Bob Rice. Motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 7:37pm. 

Secretary Norman Henley 



PRESIDENTS DAY | QUIZ        MARK POWELL |
InsideSources.com
Abraham Lincoln began the practice of 
unofficially ‘pardoning’ a turkey in 1863. But it 
wasn’t for Thanksgiving. The bird was given to 
the Lincoln family for what occasion?
A. To celebrate the Emancipation Proclamation
B. To mark the end of the Civil War
C. For Lincoln’s birthday
D. For Christmas dinner
Answer: D. On Christmas Eve, Lincoln’s 10-year-
old son Tad tearfully begged his father to spare 
the turkey he had named Jack. Lincoln wrote a 
presidential pardon to appease the boy.
George Washington may have been the father 
of our country, but he also had a soft spot for 
animals, including the unusual combination of 
which dog breeds?
A. A greyhound and golden retriever
B. A Dalmatian and a poodle
C. A Rottweiler and a collie
D. A Chihuahua and a spaniel
Answer: B. Among his many dogs, Washington 
was especially fond of a Dalmatian named 
Madame Moose and a poodle called Pilot. He 
even took Pilot when he went duck hunting.
 Who was the last president to keep a cow on 
the White House grounds to supply milk?
A. Thomas Jefferson
B. William Howard Taft
C. Woodrow Wilson
D. Jimmy Carter
Answer: B. Taft’s beloved bovine Pauline Wayne 
became a celebrity, with newspapers even printing 
“interviews” with her.
 

Which president found it almost 
impossible to say ‘No thanks’ to any 
animal that was given to him?
A. George Washington
B. Chester Arthur
C. Calvin Coolidge
D. Dwight Eisenhower
Answer: C. Silent Cal assembled such an 
extensive menagerie that the Washington 
press corps jokingly nicknamed it the “White 
House Zoo.” Its star attraction was a pet 
raccoon named Rebecca.
Which of the following was not the name of
a famous presidential pet?
A. Fala
B. Socks
C. Millie
D. Sparky
Answer: D. Fala was FDR’s dog, Socks was 
Clinton’s cat, and Millie was George H.W. 
Bush’s dog.
Lyndon Johnson was fond of showing off 
his beagles. What were their names?
A. He and She
B. Him and Her
C. They and Them
D. Me and Mine
Answer: B. Though LBJ loved the pooches 
and frequently played with them on the White 
House lawn, he infuriated many dog lovers in 
1964 by lifting Him by the ears.

TAPT members hamming it up for the camera 



 TAPT

Service Service DirectoryDirectory

PLEASE SUPPORT OUR SPONSORS ABOVE!!!!
You may be asking yourself, “Who can become a sponsor and how I would 
Do that?”  A sponsor is one who submits their business card or advertisement (2” X 2 
1/2”) along with a $50.00 donation to TAPT a year.  Their card would appear each month
in our newsletter and on our website. If you are interested in becoming a sponsor or 
would like more information, please contact Jim Houk at 7153 NW 16th Street, Bethany, 
OK 73008, phone: (405) 603-8997 or email: Jimhouk@cox.net. 



A TAPT March 2023
Sunday       Monday          Tuesday         Wednesday   Thursday      Friday             Saturday

1 2 3

Breakfast 
at Apple 
Barrel 61 
and Mingo
time 9:30am

4

5 6 7 8 9
TAPT Dine 
Out
at Chopsticks 
6193 E 61st 
time 6pm

10 11

12 13 14

TAPT 
monthly 
meeting
at Equality 
Center
621 E. 4th 
Street, Tulsa,
OK.
time 7pm

15 16 17
TAPT Lunch
bunch
at Nomad 
BBQ 3022 S
Harvard A
time 1pm

18
Game Night
at John 
Madigan
time 7pm

19 20 21

TAPT Movie
night
at venue 
picked
time set

22 23 24 25

26 27 28 29 30 31



Can Do's for March 2023
Sunday       Monday          Tuesday         Wednesday   Thursday      Friday             Saturday

1

Brown Bag 
“Jazz This”
at PAC
Time noon

2

TU Music 
“Bela 
Rozsa”
At LPAC
Time 
7:30Pm

3 4

Tulsa 
Symphony 
“Opera”
At PAC
Time 
7:30PM

5 6 7

OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

8 9 10
Tulsa 
Chorale 
At Boston 
Ave Church
Time 
7:30pm

11

12 13 14

OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

15 16 17
 

18

19 20 21

OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

22 23 24 25

26

 

27 28
OKEQ 
Seniors 
at The 
Equality 
Center
time 10am 
free

29 30 31
TU Music 
“Opera”
At LPAC
Time 
7:30pm  
free



TAPT GROUP EVENT  

TAPT members at the movie 

TULSA AREA PRIME TIMERS
P.O. Box 4260

Tulsa OK 74159-0260

Information: (918) 592-0088 or e-mail at stevendubois@cox.net
TAPT e-mail contact at  tulsaprime@gmail.com
TAPT Website:   www.tulsaareaprimetimers.com
READ Worldwide Prime Times ONLINE AT WWW.PRIMETIMERSWW.ORG

TAPT’S BOARD OF DIRECTORS 2019-2021

President                 John Madigan       Secretary                Norman Henley
Vice President        Chuck Cagle Member-at-Large   Bob Blum
Treasurer                Bob Glahn     Member-at-Large   Jeff Nguyen

                                    Appointed Positions

Activities      John Madigan Membership          John Madigan
News Editor  John Madigan          Webmaster-Liaison Steven Dubois

Prime News is published monthly
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